
                        
 
 
Civic Reception: Wed 26 August 2015 at 18.30 
 

 
Figure 1: Glasgow City Chambers on a sunny day! 

 
The Civic Reception will take place in Glasgow City Chambers.  The short reception is an ideal opportunity to see 
inside the building and the fabulous marble staircase.  Overlooking George Square, the City Chambers is an 
impressive symbol of Glasgow's political strength and historical wealth.  Completed in 1888, the City Chambers has 
for over a hundred years been the headquarters of successive councils serving the City of Glasgow.  No need to 
worry about spotting it, you won’t be able to miss it! 
 
As it is a working government building we need a list of the names of everyone who attends.  If you haven’t signed 
up yet you can do so at any time.   
 
Wherever you are staying in the city, anyone you ask will be able to direct you to George Square. 
 
Very close to George Square is Glasgow’s Merchant City area.  Packed full of cafes, bars and restaruants it is a worthy 
rival to the city’s west end (http://www.merchantcityglasgow.com/) 
 
 

 

http://www.merchantcityglasgow.com/

